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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Aleksander Sobczak	  Scarlett Curtis-Noonan

Matty Yarwood	 Athena Lawrence

Savannah Gibbons	 Dara Crowther

Evie Callingham	 Harrison Bolt

Patrick Welsh	 Millie Ashton

Alisha Nuttall	 Lily Latham

Leah Britton	 Margot Stew

Poppy Nixson-Morris	 Ewan Gordan	

Logan Bowden	 Jessica Carson
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It is feeling especially autumnal this week at William Stockton due to the change in weather and the 
slightly darker evenings and our forthcoming Harvest celebration. It has also been lovely to invite 
and have parents back in school again.  We all really enjoyed the stay and read session last week. The 

children have talked about how lovely it was to have their parents with them when they were in the 
classroom so thank you to all that were able to come.  We are planning opportunities across the year for 
parents to come into school to work with us.  Please keep your eye out for the advanced notice of dates. 

School Sports Partnership
As part of the school 
sports partnership, 
four children from year 
5 and year 6 had a 
fabulous opportunity 
to attend Chester 
Zoo and complete an 
orienteering session.  
The children developed 
their map reading skills; 
communication skills; and 
team work.  We were so 
impressed at how quick 
our children solved the 
clues!  They were the 
fastest team to make 
it back and as always, 
impressed us with their 
outstanding behaviour.  
They had a great time.  
Look on Twitter to see 
how we got on. 

Harvest Celebration 
On Thursday 20th October at 9 am, we are 
inviting the year 3 and year 4 parents into 
school to celebrate Harvest with us.  We 
would love to see you there. 

Get your dancing shoes on for the 

Halloween disco 
Pay £2 on school spider or no entry. 

Reception and KS1 -  3:30pm - 4.00pm 
Please collect your child from their classrooms
Years 3 and 4  - 4:10pm - 5.00pm 
Please arrive at the main entrance  
and collect from classrooms
Years 5 and 6 -  5:10 pm- 6.00pm 
Arrival and collection at the main 
entrance 

Notice
Year 3 and 4 are going to Stanney Woods 
on Monday and Tuesday - please ensure 
they are dressed appropriately. 

Book Fair
Thank you to all our parent 
and carers who supported 
our book fair last week.  It was 
a great success.  The money 
raised will be spent on books 
to continue to develop our 
children’s love of reading.  The 
book fair will be back in school 
in the Spring term where World 
Book Day vouchers will be able 
to be used.  We look forward to 
seeing you there. 

Class Assembly
5/6M class assembly is next Friday (21st October)  
at 9am - we hope to see you there. 

Advanced Notice… Stay and Maths
On Friday 25th November 9am - 9:30am, we would like to 
invite parents and carers into school to come and work with 
their children.  This learning focus will be Maths. 
It is a fabulous opportunity to come and see how maths is 
taught in school and to find out how to support your child 
further at home. 




